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YEAR 4 WEEKLY 

LEARNING 

Happy Friday!  

 

It was lovely to see so many of you at this 

week’s family learning morning. I appreciate 

it was a brief insight, but I hope you enjoyed 

learning a little more about the things you 

hear about at home. I know the children 

thoroughly enjoyed spending time with you in 

their classroom, not as much as they enjoyed 

their win in the multiplication challenge 

though! 

 

This week we have read our focus text Tar 

Beach. It is the inspiration behind our next 

piece of work – a play script. Having 

completed our plans, we have now set to work 

writing a 3 scene play. 

 

Today, children starting making their 

battery-operated lights. I have seen some 

wonderful designs and look forward to seeing 

how the children  

 

We loved watching videos of sea turtles 

laying their eggs and the subsequent birth of 

lots of baby sea turtles in Geography this 

week! The children designed car bumper 

stickers advocating the conservation of sea 

turtles as part of our work on Florida.  

 

In maths, we have continued learning about 

fractions, subtracting two fractions, and 

subtracting fractions from both whole and 

mixed numbers.  

 

 

 

Important Messages 

 

PE is on Monday and Wednesday. 

Please ensure ALL PE kit is in school on these 

days, including trainers! 

After Easter, swimming returns to our 

Wednesday PE slot. 

 

Please continue to support your child with 

learning their times tables at home. If for 

any reason, you are unable to access TT 

Rockstars at home, please let me know so I 

can provide alternate resources. 

 

Important dates 

Tuesday 26th March – Y4 Science workshop 

Thursday 28th March 1.30pm - Easter 

holidays  

Monday 15th April – Inset day 

Tuesday 16th April - Return to school 

Thursday 2nd May – Y4 class assembly 9.15am 

Tuesday 2nd July – Y4 School trip (further 

details after Easter) 
 

       

                       
        

 

    

 


